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JOLLANDS, Victoria

From: Richard Wells <Richard@resourcewise.co.nz>

Sent: Thursday, 2 April 2015 8:41 a.m.

To:

Cc:

Subject: Updated briefing memo to vessels and operators regarding hoki, southern blue

whiting compliance risk management; new briefing memo orange roughy fishery
regarding compliance profiling process for next 2 years. Your attention required.

Attachments: MPI update to operators re HOK and SBW compliance Mar 2015.pdf; MPI note to
operators re ORH risk profiling Mar 2015.pdf

Importance: High

Dear All,
Please see attached two memos from MPIl and short intro from MPI further below.
As noted these were discussed at recent DWG:MPI Compliance Group meeting attended by several industry reps.

Regarding HOK and SBW, this is an update with little change from key information circulated previously and
discussed in several meetings/briefings with vessel operators over the last several years. The thrust of this memo is
that monitoring will continue across the fleet to ensure improvements we have seen are maintained in key areas
where risk was identified in the past.

The ORH fishery programme is the commencement of a similar process to that which HOK and SBW went through
in the recent past. At some stage of the programme, when sufficient information is to hand, there will be a “face to
face” meeting programme with operators to go through initial perspectives as occurred with HOK and SBW so that
any improvements in compliance risk reduction can be acted on in good time.

These fisheries either are, or are to become, certified and these processes complement and support that. It is
important that the operators do their utmost to support MPI in the coming ORH programme.

Please ensure these memos are distributed further within your firms as required and onto relevant vessels or to
any contractors (firms and vessels) that | may have missed in ignorance.

Finally and at the direction of the DWG:MPI Compliance Group, we have updated the MPI Compliance Factsheets
that were launched several years ago. These will be recirculated soon and posted on the MPI website also.

For any technical questions please contact Geoff Backhouse at MPI on 04 570 5125 or 027 543 1050 or email
geoff.backhouse@mpi.govt.nz

Eor general questions or information please contact me as per below.

Regards,




Richard Wells
Fisheries Specialist
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